LAS POSITAS COLLEGE

TOWN MEETING

Wednesday, November 7, 2007


1. Compressed Calendar Presentation

Ron Travenick, Ohlone College
2. Announcements
Written Announcements
Web for Faculty Available for Online Grade Submission Fall 2007
Many faculty have expressed the desire to be able to submit their grades online, and now, following several years of planning with Information Technology and a pilot project with a group of faculty from both colleges, Web for Faculty is up and running for Fall Semester 2007.  All grades will be submitted online, and no printed rosters will be distributed.  The web interface will be opened up to all faculty in mid-November so trainings can be conducted.  Web for Faculty is a secure site and process so if your PIN number has become de-activated, please contact Human Resources (925.485.5236) to have it re-activated prior to scheduling your training session.  Here is a list of the scheduled training sessions.  Please watch for further announcements concerning these trainings, how to schedule yours, and ways you can access information about online grade submission yourself.


	November 27
	Tuesday
	4:30p - 5:30p
	  6:00p - 7:00p
	Room 2412

	November 28
	Wednesday
	1:00p - 2:00p
	  2:00p - 3:00p
	Room 2412

	December 3
	Monday
	4:30p - 3:30p
	  6:00p - 7:00p
	Room 2412

	December 6
	Thursday
	12:30p - 1:30p
	
	Innovation Center

	December 6
	Thursday
	
	  2:00p – 3:00p
	Room 2412

	December 11
	Tuesday
	8:30a - 9:30a
	  2:00p – 3:00p
	Room 2412

	December 12
	Wednesday
	5:00p - 6:00p
	  6:00p – 7:00p
	Room 2412

	December 14
	Friday
	10:00a -11:00a
	
	Room 2412


La Semana Cubana
Cuban Culture Week/La Semana Cubana will take place from December 3 – 8.  Each day during the week of celebration there is a cultural noontime activity planned at the Student Center; each evening at 7:00 pm, there is a cultural or historic presentation.  Dr. Carlos B. Córdova will speak on Thursday, December 6, at 7:00 pm.  His presentation is called "Spirituality and Art in Santería.”  On Friday, December 7, Dr. Luz Mena will present "The Faces and Spaces of Music and Dance in Early Modern Havana.”  Then on Saturday, December 8, there will be a closing ceremony "Bembé Cubano" at 1:00 pm.  In addition, there will be a Cuban art display in Building 2400 and in the Library during the entire week, as well as an altar dedicated to Changó (Yoruba and Santería God).

Classified Senate – Blue Star Moms
The Blue Star Moms are very dedicated in their effort to make our U.S. troops feel appreciated and loved from the home front.  These kind gestures go a long way in bringing smiles to soldiers serving their country far away from home.  This year the LPC Classified Senate is planning to help the Blue Star Moms in our area in two ways:

1)  Writing postcards to U.S. troops who are serving in Iraq and Afghanistan.  
Between November 1 and November 16, please take a minute to stop and write a brief message on a postcard (or two) to a U.S. soldier serving our country overseas.   All postcards collected will be placed in holiday care packages being sent out by the Blue Star Moms to U.S. troops serving in Iraq and Afghanistan.  Your note can be general in nature, tell a bit about yourself, include where you are writing from, or just send some "happy holiday" wishes to a soldier.  Each written postcard note will be included in one of the holiday care packages.  
2)  Dropping off leftover Halloween candy to members of the Classified Senate. 

The donated candy will be given to the Blue Star Moms for inclusion in holiday care packages sent to U.S. troops serving overseas.  The candy must be individually wrapped (leftover Halloween candy is perfect for this project).
You can pick up/drop off postcards and/or drop off your leftover Halloween candy for troops serving overseas at one of these locations.  

> Library - Front Circulation Desk

> Bldg 2100 - Carmen McCauley (Room 2114) or Valerie Ball (Room 2168)

> Bldg 2400 - Connie Reding, Office Area 2411

> Bldg 1500 - Connie Hildebrand, Reception Desk

> Bldg 800 - Jennifer Ortiz, Room 803

> Bldg 700 - Karen Kit or Roni Jennings, Student Services
Please join us in making our troops feel appreciated and loved during this special time of year.
Panel Discussion on Post Traumatic Stress Disorder
This Thursday, November 8, at 7:30 pm, Psi Beta/Psychology Club and the Veterans Club are sponsoring a discussion about Post Traumatic Stress Disorder among Iraq/Afghanistan veterans.  The panel will be led by Nathan Johnson, Veterans Outreach Coordinator, Concord Vet Center.  The presentation will be in the large lecture hall, Room 2420.

Save the Date – Honors Transfer Symposium

The Honors Transfer Student Symposium will be held on Wednesday, December 5, from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm in room 2420.  Please plan on attending to hear the wonderful work our students will be presenting.  Refreshments will be served.  Also, remember to let your honors students know about the opportunity to present their projects at the Northern California Community College Research Symposium at Stanford University in April 2008.  These projects do not have to be done as honors contracts; any work an honors student has done (or plans to do) may be submitted for consideration.  The deadline for submissions is the end of January.  Contact Candy Klaschus (x1266) for more information.
